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UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF INDIANA 

Reasonable Accommodations & Support Access Policy 
 

The Bankruptcy Court of the Northern District of Indiana is committed to a policy of 
equal access to court facilities and services and provides reasonable accommodations, with 
advanced notice, when appropriate.  

For job applicants, visitors, general accommodation or specific concerns not addressed on 
this website, please contact Tiffany Rogers, Chief Deputy, as soon as possible by emailing 
tiffany_rogers@innb.uscourts.gov or calling 574-968-2271 so that appropriate accommodations 
can be arranged.  

The Court will make reasonable accommodations for deaf and hearing-impaired 
participants that have proceedings before the court in accordance with Judicial Conference 
Policy. Participants in a court proceeding may include parties, attorneys or witnesses. 
Accommodations include sign language interpretation and assisted listening device equipment 
that will increase the volume of the sound system during court proceedings. If a hearing is 
conducted in a virtual format, the closed captioning option may be utilized to display the spoken 
word for hearing impaired participants. 
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